Alachua County:
Public Schools

Parental Mask Exemption Form

Under revised protocols approved by the School Board of Alachua County on November 10, 2021, parents/
guardians of students in all grades may exempt their students from the district's mask requirements. The
exemption will take effect on Friday, November 12.

To request an exemption, please complete this form. You will need to complete one form for each student. You or
your child should then submit the form to the front office at your child's school.

Please note that due to federal regulations,
all students are still required to wear masks on school buses.

Student name:

School:

Printed name of parent/guardian:

Parent/guardian phone number:

Parent/guardian e-mail:

Signature of parent/guardian:

Date:

By signing this form, you confirm that you are the parent/guardian of the student named above.
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